
 

 

 

 

 

DELAY NOTICE 

 

TO: ALL DEAR CUSTOMERS 

FM: CNC LINE 

 

DELAY NOTICE – UNI-POPULAR 0QPCPR1NC 

 

DUE TO DELAY OF PREVIOUS VOYAGE, WE ARE REGRETFUL TO INFORM 

YOU THAT THE M.V. UNI-POPULAR 0QPCPR1NC IS FORCED TO ALERT THE 

SCHEDULE AS FOLLOWS: 
 

 

POL POD ATD ETA 

KAOHSIUNG  SEP.18  

 HO CHI MINH CITY  SEP.22 

 

WE APOLOGIZE FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE CAUSED. 
 

                                             Sincerely Yours, 

 

 

 

AMERICAN PRESIDENT LINES, LLC, 

TAIWAN BRANCH 


